
 

                                

         

Old Oak Primary School Update      

Friday 22ndth May 2025   

Dear families,    

We have had another exciting week here at Old Oak. The ducklings have all 

hatched and the children across the school have enjoyed watching them and 

learning about how to care for them. 

Year 1 visited Holland Park Ecology centre and learnt all about the great 

outdoors, they made crowns using natural materials and learnt all about the 

different trees and wildlife they would find in this habitat. 

Year 4 travelled along the union canal by kayak! They collected over 24kg of litter 

from the canal as part of research they are doing to present at the urban wise 

mudlarks conference later in the term. 

The year 1s shared their wonderful assembly about what they want to be when 

they grow up- the singing was beautiful.  

Please remember that 23rd May is an INSET day for staff and the school is closed. 

School opens again on Monday 2nd June 

SCHOOL MEALS – STIR FOOD 

You will have received a letter and some information this week about our new 

caterers, Stir Food.  



 

We decided to switch providers as we were not satisfied with the overall service 

from The Pantry, and felt that it was time for a change. The food will remain similar 

and the children may notice small differences. Stir will be in touch with families 

about any allergies, but we are already very aware of the children in school and will 

monitor the first few days carefully. 

EID PARTY – TUESDAY 10th JUNE 

We are very lucky that some parents are putting on a party for the whole school to 

celebrate EID on June 10th. Please see the poster below. We are very grateful in 

advance for the efforts and time these parents have taken to make this event 

special for the whole school community.  

 



 

PLAYCENTRE - AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

3:20pm-4:30pm is £5 per child per day. For 2 children there is a slight discount 

and the charge is £8.00 per day. 

3:20pm-5:45pm (This was originally 5:30pm but has been extended to 5:45pm). 

The charge is £10 and for 2 children is £15.00.  The school will be implementing a 

late fee of £5.00 per child for anyone collected after 5:45pm. 

From after the May holiday, we are requesting that families provide the children 

attending after school club with a snack, we are very reluctant to put the fees up 

and if we ask for this contribution we can keep the fees at this very reasonable 

rate- many thanks for your support.  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Friday 23rd May INSET day – school closed 

Monday 2nd June School begins again 

Monday 2nd June Gangs and Exploitation Workshop Yrs 

5/6 

Tuesday 3rd June Girls’ cricket tournament 

Year 5 Young City Makers 

Wednesday 4th June Year 6 Junior Citizen 

Friday 6th June Year 4 Urbanwise  

 

For photos of the week, please check the school’s Instagram page.    

Have great half term.  



 

Mrs Beardsworth and Mr. Brown     

Find as at:              

  

  @oldoakprimaryschool                               www.oldoakprimary.co.uk   


